
 
 

 

26th November 2024 
 
Ref.: Letter-2024-2026-EGM02 
 
                                                                                  Send via Email & Members’ WhatsApp Group Chat 
 

Reply Slip to Attend: -   
 

Vote of No Confidence to Certain Members of the Executive Committee (Term 2024/2026) 
 
1) Extraordinary General Meeting (EGM) on 10th December 2024 (Tuesday) 
 
I, (Full Name of Member) …………………………………. (SPS M/ship No.) …...… wish to attend: 
 

SN Description Yes (Please Tick) No (Please Tick) 

1 EGM on 10th December 2024 from 6:30 pm 
 

  

 
 
 
                                                                                                                        _________________ 
                                                                                                                             Signature/Date 
 
 
2) Extraordinary General Meeting (EGM) on 10th December 2024 (Tuesday) 
 
I, (Full Name of Member) ……………………………………………. (SPS M/ship No.) ….........… appoint 

(Full Name of Proxy) …………………………………………….  as my proxy to attend the Extraordinary 

General Meeting (EGM) to be held on 10th December 2024 (Tuesday).  

 
With reference to article 9.1 “Only Members whose contributions are not in arrears are eligible to attend 
and vote in persons. Members are permitted to assign proxy to attend the meeting but are not allowed to 
vote. There shall be no voting rights for Associate and Corporate Members.”.  
 
 
 
                                                                                                                        _________________ 
                                                                                                                             Signature/Date 
 
 
Please email to: admin@singaporeplumbingsociety.org.sg or send to us via WhatsApp at +65 9656 8307 
by 6:00 pm on 3rd December 2024, Tuesday. 
 
Note: 
 
1) Your membership fee must be paid up to 30th June 2025. 
 
2) A member with a Valid Plumber Licence Issued by the PUB has a voting right. 
 
 
*SPS Membership Number is reflected on the Membership Card. 
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